
	

	

October 22, 2015 
 
 
Invitation to Bid 16068 Fabricated Steel Module Structure 
Addendum 2 
 
 
No Change, Bid shall be publically opened at, 2:00 p.m. November 3, 2015, in the 
Dogwood Conference Room. 
 
 
 
Addendum 2 is issued to answer the following questions: 
 
1. Addendum 1 answer response on #11 question regarding control room height, the 
answer states 11'6" to the bottom of the 6 x 4 header, but yet the detail on Sht. A4 still 
shows 11'6" to the top of the header. Which is correct? 
 
Answer:  The drawing is correct. The correct height is 11’-6” from the finished floor to 
the top of the module as indicated on elevation 3/A4.  
 
2. Please confirm just to make sure, all units in the past have all been 10' inside to the 
bottom of the 6 x 4 header.  This unit is indeed calling out for a taller inside dimension 
than on the past units that being either 11'0" or 11'6". Is this correct? The significance 
here is ordering wall sheets at 10'0" vs. 11'0" or 11'6". 
 
Answer:  The height of the module is 11’-6” from the finished floor to the top of the 
module as shown on sheets A4 and S5. 
 
 
3. Important, acknowledge receipt of addenda, Appendix C Bid Schedule, Page 30, item 
16. “Acknowledge all addenda” of the original invitation to bid document. 
 
Thank you for your interest in our requirements. 
 
Althea S. Clapp 
Senior Contracting Officer 
aclapp@aidea.org  
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